Biddulph Town Council



Thursday 22 October 2020

Sent by email

Dear Headteacher,

Re: Food options for families

I am writing to you to share information that has been made available to the Town Council with regard to additional support in the Biddulph area, to help families who may be vulnerable to food poverty over school holidays. Below is a list of resources that could offer additional assistance:

Biddulph Food Bank

Mondays- St. John's Church, Knypersley Thursdays- Our Lady of Grace Church, Biddulph

Food parcels will cover a family for 7 days.

Please call Cllr Charlie Smith 07837 958097, Jackie Menzies 07855 550614 or Central Foodbank: 01782 317942 for a voucher.

Biddulph Youth and Community Zone, Church Road

01782 244288- Ring for more information.
Wednesdays- fruit and veg boxes £3, must order.
Thursdays- Community Pantry
Friday- Free Food Friday- no referral needed just turn up to grab a bag.

The Green Tree House Community Food Club, High Street

Wednesdays and Saturdays 10-3, 10 items from the pantry only £3.50 per visit. Cupboard staples and free hygiene/ personal products.

I hope this information is useful. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of the above numbers or the Town Council directly.

Sarah Haydon Chief Officer

